PARKING METERS THIS AFFECTS YOU!

In view of the current Zero Tolerance attitude of Salisbury District Council's Parking Ambassadors and the recent introduction of parking meters we recommend that all on street parking meters should provide 30 minutes for 20 pence. We consider this period is sufficient for most cases of collection or delivery for day to day items and will encourage maximum use of the spaces provided. Please add your name to the list below.

To: Salisbury District Council

We, the undersigned, petition to provide parking meters for a period of 30 minutes for 20p.

<u>Name</u> <u>Address</u>

THIS PETITION HAS RECEIVED ENDORSEMENT BY LOCAL TRADE ASSOCIATIONS, CHAMBER OF COMMERCE AND FEDERATION OF SMALL BUSINESSES.